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My personal reflection of the Student Social Work Association (SSWA) is that I was initially excited to participate in the organization and was pleased to be part of the group. My understanding is that this group was to be modeled after the SSWA that functions on the main Stephenville campus. However, that group is, I believe represented by mostly traditional students and the SSWA from the Southwest Metroplex is made up mostly of non-traditional students. I am not sure that our group can function on the same level or intensity as our counterpart. With that being said, that may not be necessary either, nor am I sure if this is even an expectation. Unfortunately, I did end up feeling that the Southwest SSWA needs a stronger leadership team, more structure and guidance. I was often left feeling that the meetings were disorganized, and that there was no point to the meetings and that they accomplished little. This made me feel as if I was wasting my time, which is limited and precious. I know that being a part of this organization is to help you understand being part of a larger entity and how to interact. While I sense that the group needs leadership and a good team at the helm, given my available time I am not interested in taking on this particular responsibility. But I believe that this would make a great opportunity for those of the SSWA that are younger, are trying to establish themselves as leaders and want or need more experience in being a part of an organization. I know that this is a young organization and I have faith in its potential. By building a stronger leadership team and obtaining group members that understand what is expected and how to participate in the meetings it could be a well-supported, structured organization. One that the members feel privileged to be a part of, and where the chosen activities are something the members can feel make a difference. The Southwest Campus could use and deserves a SSWA program that shows promise. I had previously decided to discontinue my membership with the SSWA, but in long and considered afterthought I will probably continue to participate when and how I can. I would like to help even if not leading, to make this a stronger association.  
